
August 21, 2012 

 

      

Mr. David Danner     

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 

PO Box 47259 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

Subject:   Transmittal Letter for Tariff No. 5 Revised page 4 

  d/b/a WHIDBEY-SEATAC SHUTTLE Certificate Number C-1077 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

Enclosed is our 2
nd

 revision to page 4 of our Tariff No. 5 regarding ticket limitations.  

There are no other changes in the Tariff.  Please approve at the next open meeting. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

John J. Solin 

Member, LLC 

SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC 

d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 

PO Box 2895 

Oak Harbor, WA  98277 

 

360-679-4003 Phone 

360-323-8894 Fax 


